
From: JoAnne Eggers [mailto:ejo.eggers@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 08, 2015 3:50 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: A message for Senate Environment and Natural Resource Committee members 

 

I urge you to do all you can to facilitate a vote now on limiting/taxing/reducing greenhouses 

gases in Oregon. We cannot afford, morally or economically, to put it off any longer. I am at best 

embarrassed to encourage young people to think about and plan for a their future if we grownups 

don't do our darndest to provide one for them. 

 

Thank you for your work. 

 

Elilzabeth Eggers 

221 Granite St. 

Ashland OR 97520 
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